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For decades, while performing all around the United States, the 42nd band has dreamed of trav-
eling to and performing in Scotland. In the years leading up to and following the release of “No 
Matter What the Season”, the band’s marching and musicianship had improved to the point where, 

in 2011 - following the sale of the Griffin House and creation of the Griffin Endowment - the men of 
the 42nd finally set a goal to reach Scotland in 2013.

Since setting the goal to reach Scotland, the band has redoubled its efforts in many areas: maintaining and improving uniforms, ac-
quiring matched chanters to improve the sound of the pipes, repainting drums, upgrading the Regimental Colors, arranging new sets 
of music, working on marching, drill, and deportment, and developing a fundraising plan to make it all possible - primarily centered 
around playing for the public as much as possible.

To reach Scotland, the 42nd has partnered with Music Travel 
Consultants - an Indianapolis company that specializes in travel 
of musical organizations, and works with top bands like Lafay-
ette Jefferson, Avon, Carmel, North Central, and the Purdue 
“All-American” Marching Band.

The trip is scheduled for 7 days in Scotland, from June 19-27, 2013, (9 days including travel) and will feature the following destina-
tions in the box below:

The band is tentatively scheduled to perform at Edinburgh Castle, the 
Museum of the Black Watch in Perth, the Royal Highland Show, and Fort 
George, Inverness.

Friends of the 42nd are welcome to join us on the tour - contact us at 
scotland@42ndRHR.org for details on signing up, or visit the web site 
below. 

If you can’t attend, please consider a tax-deductib-
ble donation toward the expenses of the tour - your annual contribution to the 42nd (page 7) can be desig-
nated toward the tour. Every contribution goes a long way!

The 42nd
Royal Highlanders

Annual Newsletter
Summer 2012

America’s premier band of 
pipes, fifes, and drums

Tour of Scotland

Greetings from the 42nd!  - an excellent 2010-2011 has been followed by an even  better 2011-2012 for the 
42nd! We thank you for all of your continuing support - the 42nd cannot do what we do without you! In the fol-
lowing pages, we hope you enjoy catching up on all that has happened with and around the organization for the 
last year. Looking forward to seeing everybody throughout 2012-2013!  

Preston Smith
President

Yours Aye,

XLII

Balhousie Castle, the Museum of the 
Black Watch. Perth, Scotland

•	 Stirling Castle
•	 Edinburgh and Edinburgh Castle, including
•	 	 National War Museum 
•	 	 The Royal Scots Museum
•	 Balhousie Castle, Perth, headquarters and museum of 

the Black Watch
•	 A tour of the Blair Athol whisky distillery, Pitlochry
•	 Culloden Battlefield
•	 18th Century Fort George, Inverness
•	 Free time in Glasgow

Watch the web site or Facebook page for details!
http://www.42ndRHR.org/scotland2013.php
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Much of 2011-2012’s activities centered around fundraising for the 2013 Scotland trip - and the 
band was the most active it’s been in recent memory. 2012’s schedule totals over 20 performances!

During the summer of 2011, the 42nd moved into new headquarters at the office of the West Lafay-
ette Clinic for Preventative Medicine. Thanks to Dr. Lon Kaminsky for arranging the space for the 
band - it’s a true blessing to have a dedicated site to meet and rehearse.

As part of our fund-raising plan for the Scotland trip, the band spent the 2011-2012 season operating 
concession stands at Purdue University basketball games. If you’re basketball ticket holders, please look for the band’s concession stand  dur-
ing the 2012-2013 season and get your in-game refreshments from us!

In 2014, PBS will air Oscar-nominated and Emmy award-winning filmmaker Ken Burns’ documentary The Roosevelts, 
telling the story of Theodore, Franklin, and Eleanor  Roosevelt. The 42nd is honored to be a part of this project, which is 
using music from our CD “No Matter What the Season” for scenes depicting FDR and Eleanor’s 1905 wedding.

We were also honored to be the subject of an excellent write-up about the band, our cultural activities, and the organiza-
tion’s history in the August issue of Lafayette Magazine!

The band has been actively recruiting and training new performers in 2011-2012: Piper Doug Weaver has been 
performing since September 2011, and fifer Andrew Wintz joined the band during the winter after growing up in the 
Tippecanoe Fife and Drum Corps, where he continues to play today. Lloyd Weaver joined the band’s color guard dur-
ing spring 2012, and this year’s recruits are working hard on their instruments with the aim of taking the field this fall: 
Piper Chris Spreen; and drummers Schuyler Toth, Jonathon Micon, and Dan Ryan.

As the fall 2011 season approached, the band brushed up on the 2011 show with a concert dubbed “No Matter What the Reason”, hosted at 
O’Bryan’s Nine Irish Brothers. September and October saw the band visit long-standing events at 
the Trail of Courage in Rochester, the Feast of the Hunter’s Moon, Mississinewa 1812, and Fort 
Massac. 

In October, the band was hired to record several bagpipe favorites and an original tune for Plank 
Road Publishing’s Music-K8 magazine, a publication for K-8 music educators. The band was 
featured on a CD and accompanying books for a unit on the bagpipes, and also recorded online 
video materials about the pipes, fifes, and drums. Visit the 42nd’s YouTube channel to view the 
videos from the session.

In November of 2011, the band traveled to Fort Toulouse, an 18th century French outpost in We-
tumpka, AL - near Montgomery. The band performed for three days, including a very large educa-
tion day, where we presented to 4000 students who spent their day on the grounds.

At 11:11 on November 11, 2011, Yankee Drummer Jim Smith led drummers, pipers, and fifers from the 42nd, Tippe-
canoe, Voyaguers, the Colonial Williamsburg Drums & Fifes, and other drummers attending the 2011 Percussive Arts 
Society conference in a ceremony to honor Revolutionary War Drummer John George at his Indianapolis graveside.

On New Year’s Eve 2011, the band was honored to perform a halftime show at the Purdue vs Illinois men’s basketball 
game, in front of 14,000 spectators. It was the first time we’ve ever done such a visible performance - even the most 
seasoned band members reported quite a rush marching out that tunnel into the arena floor!

Freezer Jam 2012 was held in February in one of the band’s frequent sites: St 
Charles, MO. Not only did 42nd fifers and drummers participate in the annual 

gathering of midwestern fifers and drummers, but pipers once again benefitted from instruction from a 
world-class piper: this year with St Louis’ Matt Pantaleoni.

As the St Patrick’s Day season approached, the band was very busy around Indiana - beginning with a 
performance opening the March Lafayette, IN Hoot Night - a monthly local music feature held at the La-
fayette Brewing Company. The band kicked off the evening, sharing a bill with 4 other local musical acts 
ranging from acoustic to hard rock. The St Patrick’s Day season continued on March 16, when the band 
performed at the Indianapolis St Patrick’s Day parade, joined our friends from Highland Reign playing 
a set in the parade’s tent party, and finished the evening with pub performances all around downtown 
Indianapolis. The pub performances continued in Lafayette on the 17th - beginning with the annual parade at 

The Band of Music

Purdue Halftime performance,  
December 31, 2011

New Band Hall

“No Matter What the 
Reason” concert

42nd, Tippecanoe, and 
Great River at Fort Massac

October 2011

Plank Road Publishing Re-
cording Session (Oct 2011)
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the Myers pedestrian bridge, and culminating with a total of 12 additional pub performances as the night went on.

In April, the band visited St Charles, MO for the second time in the spring for the Missouri Tartan Days festival. Despite torrential rains and 
a nearly flooded park, the band performed throughout the weekend, and even won a prize in an informal pipe, drum, and “another instru-
ment” contest with the St Louis Caledonain pipe band.

In April, members of the band gave back to the community, performing at the Boiler FOOLS firefighter’s ball, a memorial service for fallen 
Troopers at the Lafayette State Police post, and at area Relay for Life cancer fund-raiser events. Also in April, the 42nd contributed recipes for 
Cock-a-Leekie soup for a “community foodways” project being curated at the West Lafayette Public Library. Traditional Arts Indiana from 
Bloomington also interviewed the 42nd in April. TAI documents and promotes various traditional arts and practices around the state, and 
for the 42nd’s contribution discussed Scottish heritage in Indiana, as well as the musical aspects of the 42nd Highlanders band.

In early May, the band paraded down Main Street Lafayette to kick off the monthly “Mosey Down Main Street” street festival, the first time 
for such a performance, which was well received by the Mosey audience. While on Main, the band played the 2012 field show, played for 
patrons in Main Street businesses, and distributed materials and CDs to while mingling with passers-by.

May 2012 took the band to St. Charles, MO, for the annual Lewis and Clark Heritage Days, and 
to Fort DeChartres in June, in Prairie du Rocher, IL, a site where the 42nd actually traveled to 
take possession from the French in 1765. Normally Fort DeChartres is subject to 100-degree 
temperatures, but 2012’s weather was wonderful for June, which drew what appeared to be 
record-sized crowds.

In June 2012, the band performed with 15 other 
corps from around the country at the National 
Fife and Drum Muster that was held in Monroe, 
Michigan - the River Raisin Muster earning the designation this year. This is the first time 
the national muster has ever been held this far west. Congratulations to our friends from 
the First Michigan Colonial Fife and Drum Corps for hosting such a successful muster!

On July 7, the 42nd was honored to perform in Monticello for the annual 4th of July boat 
parade honoring veterans. The band played the national anthem and Amazing Grace for 
the veterans’ ceremony, and performed for passengers while underway cruising Lake Free-
man on the Madam Carroll.

New bass drummer Schuyler Toth was awarded the Roy Watrous Scholarship and attended 
the Company of Fifers and Drummers’ Junior fife and drum camp held in Connecticut 

before July’s Deep River Muster. Congratulations to Schuyler!

In August the band took its first trip to Mackinaw City, MI, performing at the Rendezvous and 18th Century Trade Fair on August 4-5. 
While performing in Mackinaw, the band was the featured act at the monthly “Music in Mackinaw” concert, held in Conkling Heritage Park. 

Coming up in the rest of the 2012 season, the band will perform at regular sites Mississinewa 1812, the Feast of the Hunter’s Moon, and Fort 
Massac. New this year, the band will play for the first time at Kohkohmah and Foster near Russiaville, IN, an event which we’re very excited 
to attend. Finally, in November, we hope to return to Alabama Frontier Days in Wetumpka, AL.

Lastly, it’s been nearly 3 years since “No Matter What the Season” was recorded at Purdue’s Elliot Hall of Music - and the band will return to 
the stage at Elliot this year to record all new material for our 3rd CD in preparation for the Tour of Scotland. Watch the newsletter, web site, 
or social media for information about the new project’s progress and release date.

Faces in the Band
Name:  Anthony Wettschurack
Instrument: Drums
Hometown: Otterbein, IN
Occupation and Education: Engineer, Cater-
pillar. US Marine Corps 2000-2005
Family: Son Gavin
About Anthony: Previously performed in 
the 42nd while in high school in late 1990s. 
Returned to drum section in 2010. When not 
playing with the band, Anthony enjoys motor-
cycling, hunting, and running.

The band at St Charles, MO
May 2012

Name:  Ben Pearcy
Instrument: Bagpipes
Hometown and Occupation: Frankfort, 
IN. Employed by Frito-Lay
Family: Parents, two younger sisters, and 
one dog
About Ben: Joined band in 2008, and 
enjoys reading, cooking, playing music, 
and walking the dog. Best part of being 
in the 42nd is playing music with a lot of 
good and interesting people.

Donor Spotlight

Griffin Endowment
•	 Laura and David Edwards
•	 Kaye Kleine-Albrandt
•	 Isobel Miller and the Whole 9 Yards
•	 Preston and Cheryl Smith

Unrestricted
•	 Judy Marten
•	 Pat Short

Thank you for your support!
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On July 21st, the 42nd hosted its 3rd Annual Scottish Open golf outing, held at the Ravines golf 
course in West Lafayette. 54 golfers took to the course for a day of fellowship and competition - with 
the added bonus of supporting the programs of the 42nd. The event has grown steadily in just 3 years, 
adding 16 players each successive year! This year’s outing supports the 2013 Tour of Scotland.

Despite this July’s oppressive heat, we were fortunate to have comfortable temperatures only in the 
80s the day of the outing  and many of the golfers kept with the Scottish spirit of the game and played 
their round in their kilt (right), or even knickers, in some cases!

The event was made possible through the generous support of many sponsors and donors of 
prizes for the event. Thank you for your generosity - the event wouldn’t be possible without your support!

Kilted Participants at 2011 Golf Outing

Golf Outing

O’Bryan’s 9 Irish Brothers
Par Golf
The Trails
Lafayette Brewing Co
People’s Brewing Co
DT Kirby’s 
Hooters
Tilted Kilt Indy

Golftec Improvement 
 Centers
Golfsmith
Golf Galaxy
Fairway Custom Golf
Warrior Golf
Skin Deep Aesthetics Salon

Lowest Score: Zach Brown, Scott Vanderaa, Steve Vanderaa, Justin Olive
Highest Score: Matt Hughes, Brandon Hughes, Darry Dickman, Joe Giesting
Longest Putt: Scott Vanderaa
Closest to the Pin: Scott Vanderaa
Longest Drive: Drew Charters
People’s Brewing Company Closest to the Keg:  Taylor Stirm

Prize Donors
Results

The Black Watch Concert
As part of their 2013 North American tour, the Pipes and Drums of the Black Watch and the Band of 
the Scots Guards will appear on February 13, 2013 at the Palladium at Carmel, Indiana’s Center for the 
Performing Arts. The pipes and drums of the Black Watch are the modern-day incarnation of the 18th 
century pipes, fifes, and drums that the 42nd Royal Highlanders have proudly portrayed since 1975.

A group seating block is already reserved - rather than attending the concert on your own, join the 
42nd and friends for a unique experience to see the Black Watch, live in 
central Indiana. A portion of your ticket purchase will support the 42nd and 
the upcoming 2013 Tour of Scotland.

Sponsors •	 MBAH Insurance
•	 Coldwell Banker Shook Agency
•	 West Lafayette Clinic of Preventative Medicine
•	 Egyptian Cafe and Hookah Bar

•	 Tom’s Parkside Deli
•	 Vienna Espresso Bar
•	 Henderson Group, Ltd
•	 Becker 505 Creative Design Studio

The 2012 Robert Burns Supper was held on 
January 28, 2012, at the Trails Banquet Facil-

ity in West Lafayette. For the fourth year, the staff at the Trails again provided excellent food 
and service for the event, and this year’s event had over 250 patrons in attendance, over 50 of 
which were first-time attendees. 

The 2012 supper again featured the music of the 42nd Royal Highlanders band of music, 
dancing led by The Whole 9 Yards, and music throughout the evening performed by Traveler’s 
Dream. Speakers included Isobel Miller’s always rousing address to the Haggis, and a poignant 
Immortal Memory presented by Christopher Layer. Scott Mandrell delivered the Toast to the 
Lassies, with Kate Hughes responding on behalf of  the Lassies. 

In 2012, due to heavy demand, we found ourselves unable to seat several walk-up customers, so 
please remember to buy your seats in advance for 2013!

Programs and Events

Presentation of the Haggis 2011 - 
Photo Courtesy of Denise Lassaude

Burns Supper

Watch the web site or Facebook page for details!
http://www.42ndRHR.org/blackwatch2013.php

Save the date for next year - the 2013 Supper is already set for January 26, 2013 at the Trails.
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In 2011-2012, the 42nd continued to work toward its mission of contributing to education in music 
and Scottish culture. At the 2010 Feast of the Hunter’s Moon, 42nd band members again participated 
in the annual programming for area 4th graders the day before the Feast - teaching students about 
the American Revolution, the music of the pipes, fifes, and drums, and Scotland. The band traveled 
a day early to Wetumpka, AL to present to students from all around southern Alabama and northern 
Florida. Friday’s student attendance was estimated at 4,000!

At the 2012 Freezer Jam fife and drum conference in St Charles, MO, drummer BJ McAllister instruct-
ed drummers from all over the midwest in novice and advanced snare drumming.

And finally, many 42nd pipers and drummers are currently involved with private instruction with new 
students. Drum major Preston Smith and drummer BJ McAllister instruct drummers for the Voyaguer 

Ancient Fife and Drum corps - instructed by 42nd Highlanders since 1996!

We recognize that supporters of the 42nd want to show their Highlander spirit 
wherever they go, and to meet this need, the 42nd’s merchandising efforts have 
picked up the pace!

Most importantly, the 42nd has copies of our 2010 CD recording “No Matter What the Season” 
available for purchase! If you don’t yet have your copy, you can find it at many stores around 
Lafayette, or order a physical copy online at 42ndRHR.org, or get a digital download from 
either iTunes or Amazon MP3. 

To raise funds for the 2013 Tour of Scotland, the 42nd is pleased to sell men’s and women’s T-shirts featuring the 
42nd regimental seal, and band hat badge superimposed on a map of Scotland. And as the weather begins to cool, 
it’s a perfect time to order an embroidered Columbia jacket featuring a handsome 42nd logo. They make excellent 
gifts! All are available online at the address below.

Finally, at Feast 2011, we introduced new 42nd ceramic mugs. Many Feast-goers have enjoyed their 42nd pewter 
mug and have asked when we might have more. Bring it to the Forfar Bridie booth and get your spiced tea in your 
own reusable mug! 

Order online or visit us at the Forfar Bridie booth at the Feast to get your mug!

The Whole 9 yards Reported by Isobel Miller
The Whole Nine Yards are still dancing every Thursday evening at Morton Community Center, as 
we’ve done for the past 16 years.   I’ve lost count of the number of people who’ve been through the Be-
ginner Class sessions.  At one time or another, many of these beginners have joined “The Whole Nine 
Yards” and danced with us till they moved away from the area or found their spare time taken up with 
family or other interests.  Our numbers keep changing but we usually manage a core of 10-16 regular 
dancers every week. 

This past year, “The Whole Nine Yards” danced at the annual Burns Supper, sponsored by the 42nd Royal Highlanders.  We really en-
joy this experience as we combine our favorite dancing with our annual taste of haggis.  We also performed at the “Feast of the Hunter’s 
Moon”, accompanied by members of the 42nd.  The sound of the bagpipes certainly drew people to our area to watch us perform.  We 
actually recruited two new members to our group from patrons at the Feast.  They watched us dance, then signed up for the class and will 
be dancing with us at the Feast this year.

Speaking about class, we will have a new four week Beginner Class starting on Thursday October 4th from 7:00 – 8:30pm.  If you’d like to 
join us, register at the West Lafayette Parks and Recreation Dept in City Hall or at Morton Community Centre.  If you want more informa-
tion, please call me at 463-0608 and I’ll be glad to convince you that Scottish Country dancing is great exercise but even greater fun.

Merchandise

42nd Ceramic Mug

Education and Outreach

Men’s and Women’s 42nd  
Highlander Jerseys

•	 Tom’s Parkside Deli
•	 Vienna Espresso Bar
•	 Henderson Group, Ltd
•	 Becker 505 Creative Design Studio

BJ McAllister presenting to students
at Fort Toulouse, Alabama

http://www.42ndrhr.org/merchandise.php
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We understand that life in the 21st century provides many new avenues for communication with our supporters that can supplement 
traditional methods like this paper-based medium in your hands. The 42nd has a portfolio of electronic communications that can reach 
supporters through whatever channel is most convenient to you!

•	 The WWW site www.42ndRHR.org is the 42nd’s primary web site, with histories and bibliographies of the historic 42nd Regiment 
and the band of music, as well as online ordering of CDs, merchandise, and event tickets, and links to other 42nd-related media 
online. Now with a blog for additional articles!

•	 Flickr hosts the 42nd’s online photo albums. Flickr allows users to share photos, comment, and tag images, and form communities 
around common interests. Are you a Flickr user? Join the 42nd’s community and share your images of the 42nd with other sup-
porters.

•	 YouTube allows people to discover, watch and share originally-created videos. YouTube provides a forum for people to connect, in-
form, and inspire others across the globe and acts as a distribution platform for original content creators large and small. A recent 
addition to the 42nd’s online presence, check here for videos and clips from performances.

•	 Facebook is the 42nd’s primary social networking tool. “Like” the 42nd’s Facebook page and stay abreast of day-to-day develop-
ments, including upcoming performances, new merchandise, links to videos and photos on the Flickr and YouTube pages, and 
even just links that may be interesting to fans of the 42nd in particular, and bagpipe, fife, and drum, or history in general.

•	 Twitter users can follow us at @42nd_RHR.

The Thomas Griffin Endowment
In 2011, the 42nd Royal Highlanders established the Thomas Griffin Endowment for the 42nd Royal 
Highlanders, created with the proceeds from the sale of the house left to the 42nd in his memory.

Managed by the Community Foundation of Greater Lafayette, the Thomas Griffin Endowment is 
managed together with funds of 121 other Lafayette-area charitable and arts organizations, including 
the Art Museum of Greater Lafayette, the Bach Chorale Singers, Tippecanoe County Historical As-
sociation, Tippecanoe Arts Federation, Civic Theater, and the Lafayette Symphony Orchestra.
A community foundation is a tax-exempt public charity that enables people to establish charitable 

funds, generally in the form of named endowments. Funds are accounted for separately, commingled 
for investment purposes, and managed professionally. Grants are awarded from fund earnings to 
support local nonprofit organizations, in accordance with the donors’ interests. For more informa-
tion, visit the Community Foundation of Greater Lafayette online at cfglaf.org.

The Thomas Griffin Endowment for the 42nd Royal Highlanders provides recurring op-
erating support to the programs of the 42nd Royal Highlanders. To support the 42nd for 
the long-term, the principal of the Endowment remains invested and is left to grow, with 
proceeds only disbursed to provide stable, predictable, annual support to the programs of 
the 42nd Royal Highlanders. 

The 42nd will receive an annual payout each year to help pay for items such as musical instruction, uniforms, instruments, performance 
expenses, or to fund the Scottish cultural programming that we sponsor.  We are very excited about this new tool that we can use to build 
the 42nd’s capacity for delivering programs. If you are interested in supporting the endowment, it is open to receive individual contribu-
tions - simply designate “Endowment” on the form on page 7, or contribute online at www.42ndRHR.org/endowment.php.			 
		

Follow The 42nd Online

•	 http://www.42ndRHR.org
•	 http://www.facebook.com/42ndRHR
•	 http://www.youtube.com/user/42ndRHR
•	 http://flickr.com/42ndRHR
•	 Twitter: @42nd_RHR

What is a Community Foundation?

New on the 42nd Web Site
•	 Officer lists of the 42nd, with selected portraits - 1739-1782
•	 Expanded Bibliography with links to digitized 42nd texts
•	 1775 Inspection Returns
•	 Annotated Google Maps of the 42nd’s North American Service
•	 Historical information on the 1743 Black Watch Mutiny

•	 Heraldry of 18th  Century Regimental Colors and Drums
•	 History of the 42nd in the 1812/Napoleonic period
•	 The 42nd’s connection to the events described in the opening 

ceremony of the Feast of the Hunter’s Moon
•	 How the history of the 18th-century US South affected the 42nd

Endowment Salute - October 2, 2012

Contact us at info@42ndRHR.org for more 
information!
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Regular Contributor ($20)
Sustaining Contributor  ($50)
Patron Contributor  ($100+)
Designations:
Unrestricted
Griffin Endowment
Tour of Scotland

How to Get Involved
An active organization, the 42nd has a number of different ways that you can be involved:

•	 Are you a young (or young at heart) man interested in learning the pipes, fifes, or drums, or the military drill of the 1777 Highland 
soldier? Join the band, learn music, and travel to exciting events around central Indiana and beyond. Contact Preston Smith at 
psmith@42ndRHR.org or (765) 237-XLII.

•	 Do you want to learn Scottish Country Dancing? It’s a great social activity and a great way to keep your body active. The Whole 
Nine Yards might be just what you’re looking for. Contact Isobel Miller at (765) 463-0608.

•	 The Burns Supper happens every January - it’s a great way to experience Scottish culture, support the 42nd, and celebrate Burns. 
You can participate just by attending and bringing friends, or if you have a talent for wit and speaking, let us know! Talented speak-
ers who can participate in the evening are welcome! Contact us at burns@42ndRHR.org or (765) 237-XLII.

•	 For supporters who enjoy the Feast of the Hunter’s Moon, the Forfar Bridie booth is an excellent way to participate. The booth is 
the 42nd’s major fund-raiser, and is staffed entirely by volunteers. In return for their time, volunteers receive a button good for 
admission the entire weekend of the Feast! To schedule a shift, contact us at feast@42ndRHR.org or (765) 314-3270.

•	 Do you have experience or interest in non-profit management, public relations, event planning, or finance? The 42nd is always 
looking for fresh, energetic people to join the Board of Directors. Contact Preston Smith at psmith@42ndRHR.org or (765) 237-
XLII.

Finally, you can always become a Friend of the 42nd by contributing financially to the organization - your gift can go towards the 2013 
Tour of Scotland, operating expenses (travel, events, uniforms) or be designated to specific memorial funds which support either band 
instruction and education (Griffin Memorial), or instruments (Rickey Memorial). See below for the form to return to send a donation 
to support the 42nd.  

Preston Smith - President
Dan Collins - Vice President
Lon Kaminsky - Treasurer
Anthony Wettschurack - Secretary

Board of Directors, 2012
Donna Ahlen
Lon Ahlen
Sue Cunningham
Terry Hart

Kathleen Hughes
Morgan Yelton
Taylor Stirm

Become a Friend of the 42nd
Name:___________________________________________________________________________________
Address: ____________________________________________ City: ________________________________
State:_____ ZIP: ____________                      Email:  ________________________________________

Your contribution is fully tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law

The 42nd Royal Highlanders Band of Music

Drum Major

Escort to the Colors

Bagpipers Fifers Drummers

Preston Smith

Pete Corbin, Sgt.
Greg Cunningham
Lars Ahlen
Ian Kaminsky

Lon Kaminsky
Chris Schmidt
Lloyd Weaver
Marshall Zachariah

Taylor Stirm, P.M.
Malcolm Baird
Chris Collins
Brandon Hughes
Chad Hughes
Isaac Miller
Benjamin Pearcy
Doug Weaver
Chris Spreen (R)

Matt Hughes, Cpl.
Scott Mandrell
Joshua Rose
Dave Taylor
Andrew Wintz

Brandon Cunningham, Cpl.
Zach Bolyard
Roy Lowery
BJ McAllister
Anthony Wettschurack
Schuyler Toth (R)

Mary Campbell
Amy Clough
Berna Fox
Ann Ginda
Connie Harth
Linda Houtz
Bill Knapp

Denise Laussade
Andy Meyer
Ivy Meyer
Isobel Miller
John Mills
Karen Mills
Milo Mills

T.J. Oakes
Jennifer Radecki
Barrett Robinson
Janet Robinson
Tricia Sembroski
Ken Wolber 

The Whole 9 Yards

Announcer
Jeff King

Please return completed form and any donation to:
Friends of the 42nd
PO Box 2412 
West Lafayette, IN 47996
Make checks payable to The 42nd Royal Highlanders, Inc.

(R): “recruit”



PO Box 2412
West Lafayette, IN 47996

(765) 237-XLII
http://www.42ndRHR.org
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